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Have your say: Opportunity for Feedback

Thank you for taking the time to view the Woodheads Energy Park proposal.

We’re here today to provide information to local people on how 
our proposal has developed at this early stage, and we hope you 
have found your visit useful. All of the information presented 
today is also available on our website.

Your views are very important to us; we encourage anyone with an interest in 
the project to provide feedback. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the feedback form and leave it in the 
box provided. Alternatively, you can complete the online form on our website or 
send your feedback by post. Please ensure you return your views by 18th April.

Keeping in touch!

We are committed to developing this proposal alongside the local community, 
as a project that can deliver substantial benefits for local people.

If you have any further queries on the information displayed here today please 
get in touch at any time:

Web	 www.woodheadsenergypark.com  

Email	 woodheads@aboenergy.com 

Phone	 0131 573 0306

Post	 Woodheads Energy Limited
	 Suite 3/12 Falkirk Business Hub
	 45 Vicar Street
	 Falkirk 
	 FK1 1LL

Please note that comments made under this consultation are not representations to the Scottish 
Ministers. If an application for consent is submitted for this proposal, there will be an opportunity to 
make representation on that application to the Scottish Ministers.


